

08 July 2024

Dear Students, Parents/Carers,

RE: Gold ASPIRE Award – Foodbank Programme

As part of our Gold ASPIRE Award Project we have set a goal for the end of this academic year, to fill six crates full of non-perishable foods to donate to our local food banks; a crate for each of our ASPIRE Competencies.

Not only will this highlight our ASPIRE qualities but will also help us to support members of our local community.

There will be one drop off point in school, in the main Academy Reception. We encourage all students who are able to, to bring in and donate one of the items below by Wednesday 17 July. Please see below for a list of foods that can be included.

- Tinned Food, e.g beans
- Dried foods, e.g dried fruits, pasta
- Non-refrigerated sauces, e.g pasta sauce
- Jams and spreads
- Hygiene Products like shower gel and deodorant are also greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Evie, Olivia & Lauren

Mr Perkins

Assistant Principal